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USA
Paris, 16th June 2017
To our stakeholders:

Ayear ago, still in our first year of existence, Fincley consulting committed to the United Nations Global Compact.
Because corporate social responsibility is at the core of Fincley consulting's values since its creation, we wanted
to support this worldwide initiative and commit ourselves to a framework that ensures we constantly work towards
more sustainable and responsible business management and operations.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and
posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the
UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact,
and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

As we are preparing our first COP, we came to the conclusion that for the sustainability and reliability of the
measurement part, it made more sense to work on and publish data and indicators that match our fiscal year and
are consistent with our other yearly reports. Our fiscal year is from 1st July to 30™ of June.

Thus, we hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that best describes our company'’s
efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new COP report will be posted
on the UN Global Compact website by 30t September 2017 at the latest.

Sincerely yours,

Guillaume Soubelet
Partner, He?ad of CSR
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